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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Negros tsiand Region

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL
0ftice of the School Governance and Operations Division

Copitol Area, Dumaguete City

& www.depednegornet e +# negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph M SGOD Office (035} 225 - 6180

MEMORANDUM

0 : DR. ROLANDO A. PACARRQ
PSDS, Sibulan North District
DR. VILMA S. SUMAGAYSAY
PSDS, Mabinay District IV

SUBJECT : FEED THE CHILDREN CONSULTATION AND PLANNING
WORKSHOP

DATE : June 9, 2016

Attached is a communication from FEED THE CHILDREN requesting the presence of
the identified school heads and teachers in your district, as attached, to attend the Consultation
and Planning Workshop on re-visiting the SIP and identify priorities where Feed The Children
can possibly support, at Melania’s Garden Resort in Tanjay City, Negros Oriental on June 10-
11, 2016, approving hereof, provided that the safety of the participants shall be taken cared of.

For details, refer to the attached communication.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

LELANIE [I. CABRERA, CESE
Assistant Schodls Division Superintendent

Officer In-Charge é\/
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June 6, 2016

LELANIE T. CABRERA, CESE

Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Negros Oriental Province
Department of Education
Dumaguete City

ATTENTION: MR. ROLANDO A. PACARRO - Sibufan North District Supervisor
MRS. VILMA SUMAGAYSAY - Mabinay District [V Supervisor

Dear Ma’am Cabrera,

Greetings from Feed the Children!

Feed the Children is a non-profit, non-government organization working in the Philippines since 1984. We implement a Child Focused
Community Development Program in the different parts of the country either through a community or a school. Among cur many
partner schools is Libertad Ong Calderon Memorial Elementary School and Cantalawan Elementary School in Sibulan North District
and Luyang Elementary School in Mabinay District IV. Our goal in partnering with schools is to support them in providing a free and
quality basic education for all children.

As the new school year is about to start, we are also renewing our commitment to the partnership we have with the above schools.

In this connection, we would like to request your permission to allow the school heads and some teachers listed below to attend our
Consultation and Planning Workshop on june 10-11, 2016 to be held at Melania’s Garden Resort in Tanjay City, Negros Oriental.

Mrs. Elvira C. Diones — Libertad Ong Calderon Memorial Elementary School

Mrs. Dorothy E. Remolano — Libertad Ong Calderon Memorial Elementary School
Ms. Analiza J. Ozoa — Cantalawan Elementary School

Mrs. ivy M. Gio — Cantalawan Elementary School

Mrs. Letecia A. Navales ~ Luyang Elementary School

Mrs. Elsa P. Cadiente ~ Luyang Elementary School

7"’ Mrs. Mea E. Cabugnason — Luyang Elementary School
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The purpose of the workshop is to re-visit the School Improvement Plan and identify priorities where Feed the Children can possibly
support in preparation for the school year. Feed the Chiidren will shoulder the participant’s accommodation and meals during the

workshop.
We look forward to your favorable response.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Qv
MARI ELYN L. RAMIREZ
Pro Officer Il



